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   Tuesday, 19 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In order to meet our commitment to providing excellent PE provision to our 

students, we will, on occasion, be using Jubilee Park for PE lessons and club events 

throughout the year.  

In order to make this work successfully, we politely ask that you refrain from 

speaking to students whilst they are in Jubilee Park during these sessions. This 

includes coming up to speak to your own child who may be participating in the 

lesson. We will inform the children that they are in a lesson and that they need to be 

focused on what they are doing/learning.  

These measures ensure the safety of all pupils under our care and helps the teacher 

to focus on the lesson rather than on keeping children on track because they are 

being distracted by family members or other adults they know.  

Students will still be dismissed from the playground as usual after the PE lesson or 

club session has ended, and not from Jubilee Park. This will avoid any confusion and 

ensure that the teacher can dismiss safely.  

The above measures will help us to keep your children safe and learning, your 

support in this matter is appreciated.  

We thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Concordia Academy 

http://www.reach2.org/
mailto:info@reach2.org

